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Tamil Sangam Association of Poland Highlights Charity Donation and Cultural Initiatives at Diwali 2024 Celebration

The Tamil Sangam Association of Poland (TSAP) is proud to announce the successful completion of the Diwali 2024
Celebration in Warsaw. This year’s event was not only a vibrant celebration of the Festival of Lights but also a meaningful
effort to promote Indian culture and give back to the community.

Charity Donation Announcement

As part of TSAP’s commitment to making a positive impact, the 6,116.49 PLN collected from ticket sales will be donated
to Stowarzyszenie Serduszko dla Dzieci, a Warsaw-based organization selected by the Honourable Voivode of the
Masovian Voivodeship, His Excellency Mr. Mariusz Rafał Frankowski.

This donation reflects the true spirit of Diwali—not only celebrating the triumph of light over darkness but also spreading
light, hope, and kindness to those in need. TSAP believes that Diwali is not just a festival but also an opportunity to bring
people together and make their lives brighter through acts of generosity and care. Supporting a charity adds deeper
meaning to the celebration and strengthens the impact of the event far beyond its cultural significance.

Promoting India Through Culture

The event also featured a unique state representation initiative and a photo exhibition themed “Incredible India.” These
initiatives showcased the diversity and richness of Indian culture, providing attendees with a glimpse into the vibrant
traditions, colors, and heritage of various Indian states. Guests enthusiastically participated in the photo sessions,
creating cherished memories and appreciating India’s cultural diversity.

Gratitude and Thanks

TSAP extends its heartfelt gratitude to:
Distinguished Guests: For gracing the event with their presence and support.
Volunteers and Board Members: For their tireless efforts and dedication to making this event a success.
Performers and Participants: For showcasing the beauty of Indian traditions through captivating performances.
Audience: For their enthusiastic participation, making the celebration lively and memorable

This year’s celebration was a resounding success, blending cultural promotion with social responsibility. TSAP remains
committed to fostering unity and creating meaningful experiences that celebrate the essence of Indian culture.
For more information about TSAP’s initiatives, visit https://polandtamilsangam.org.
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